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Mr. Richard H, Camnbell
Project Manager | ”"1 (7‘/
UMTRAP Project Ufficer ‘
U.S. Department of Energy
Albuquerque Operations Office
P. 0. Box 5400

Albuquerque, NM 87115

Dear Mr, Campbeil:

This 1s in response to your October 1, 1982 request for our formal
concurrence in the final Remedial Action Concept Paper (RACP) for the
taflings sfte at Salt Lake City, Utah. Our review indicates that the
revised RACP accurately reflects the agreements reached between Mark Matthews
and Kathleen Hamill of our respective staffs regarding the specific NRC

comments. Therefore, we concur in the Remedial Action Concept Paper, as

revised,

Sincerely,

rigiral Signed by

« 2CArang

Ross A, Scarano, Chief
Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

83212010508 821021
PDR WASTE
WwM-41 PDR

MA

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY




